
Holiday Schedule for Trash Pickup 

Following the Memorial Day Holiday on 

Thursday, May 26, 2025, the trash pickup 

service by Waste Management will be 

delayed by one day. 

(1) Large/Bulk Item Pickup: Residents are allowed to place one bulk 

item free of extra charge on the first Thursday following the first pickup 

of every month.  A pickup fee will be charged for the items with Freon. 

Call Waste Management to schedule the bulk item pickup (800) 964-

8988.  

 

(2) Summer Heat Schedule: To beat the summer heat Waste 

Management will start the trash pickup one hour early: June 10th 

through September 10, 2025.  

 

(3) Recycling /Trash Bins 3-Feet Apart: To accommodate the 

automated truck functions, please place the Recycling /Trash Bins 3-

Feet Apart at the curbside.  

 

 

For More information call Waste 

Management at (855) 430-0047 

 


